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OCT 17 W8

Ms. Coral Ryan
Nuclear Information and Resource Service
1536 Sixteenth Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-80-495

Dear Ms. Ryan:

This is in reply to your letter which you directed to the Department of
Energy (D0E). As stated in the DOE reply letter to you, your request
was forwarded to this office for action. You will recall that in your
letter you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy
of a memorandum titled: "Results of Discussion on Fuel Assembly Res
to Mechanical Loads", written by R. O. Meyer to R. L. Tedesco (NRC) ponse
dated February 2, 1979.

In response to your request, a copy of the above described document is
enclosed.

This completes action on your request.

Sinc rely,
i

; ./M
J. . Fe ton, Director

Divisitn of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated'
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